
SRS2 EID Stick Reader XRS2 EID Stick Reader RS420 EID Wand (60cm) RS420 EID Wand (90cm) HR4 EID Tag Reader & Data 
Collector

HR5 EID Reader & Data  
Collector

Price $1313.36 excl GST $2,007.49 excl GST $1600.00 excl GST $1760.00 excl GST $1579.00 excl GST $2055.00 excl GST

Screen & keyboard

2.7” colour LCD display 
(sunlight viewable)  
Navigation only

2.7” colour LCD display 
(sunlight viewable)  
Alphanumeric, navigation

40mm x 40mm display  
Navigation only

40mm x 40mm display  
Navigation only

2.5” LCD display,  
Navigation only

2.5” LCD display, Alphanumeric 
navigation

Read range  Up to 35cm  Up to 35cm Up to 42cm  Up to 42cm  27-33cm  27-33cm

Memory capacity 250,000 1,000,000 100,000 100,000 100,000 100,000

MINDA® compatibility
using Bluetooth 

 	 (Android Only)
Wifi 	 (Apple IOS Only)

 	 (Android Only)
Wifi 	 (Apple IOS Only)

Animal Info
Electronic ID, Visual tag 
displayed. Custom alerts for 
animals.

Electronic ID, Visual tag. 15 
custom fields. Custom alerts 
for animals.

Visual tags displayed, display 
and store additional data for 
given ear tag.

 Visual tags displayed, 
display and store additional 
data for given ear tag.

Records animals data such as 
breed, sex, condition score, 
pregnancy status and history.

Enter numeric, text, date, and 
pick-list type traits. Add and 
customise session names.

Battery life
19 hours of push and read 
operation and 9.5 hours of 
continuous read.

19 hours of push and read 
operation and 9.5 hours of 
continuous read.

8 hours of run time, 3 hour 
fast charge

8 hours of run time, 3 hour 
fast charge 8 hour run time (5000+ reads) 8 hour run time (5000+ reads)

Single & continuous read

Audible beep on reading tag

Vibrates on reading tag

On screen count

No duplicate reading of tags Double beep and does not count Double beep and does not count

EID Summary Sheet


